
 

 

 

 

December 2023  

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers  
 

It is hard to believe that we are now at that time of year when we are organising Christmas Lunches, 

please see the below information. 
 

Arrangements for Christmas Lunches 
 

The cost for the Christmas dinner will be £3.75 per student (this does not apply to students in receipt of 

free school meals). 
 

• Years 7 and 9 – Tuesday 12th December  

• Years 8 and 10 – Wednesday 13th December  

• Years 11, 12 & 13 - Friday 15th December  

Only the year groups allocated on each day can opt for a Christmas lunch; all other year groups can 

either purchase a sandwich or will need to bring a packed lunch. If your child is eligible for free school 

meals, they will receive a packed lunch on the days when they are not having a Christmas dinner. 

Christmas Movie Night  
 

We are holding a Christmas Movie Night in school for all year groups from 3.30pm to 5.30pm. Tickets 

will be £1 or free to students with 50 or more positive points and will include the movie, a treat, and a 

drink. Please use the following link to give permission for your child to attend & confirm that you will 

arrange their transport home - without this they will be unable to purchase a ticket –  
 

Christmas Movie Night Permission Form 
 

Reminder of Key Dates  
 

Tuesday 12th December – Christmas Movie Night 3.30-5pm 

Monday 18th December - Christmas Concert and Craft Fair 6pm (everyone welcome)  

Wednesday 20th December – the last day of term (Christmas Jumper Day) 

Thursday 4th and Friday 5th January – INSET days (school is closed to students).   

Monday 8th January – return to school.  
 

Other information  
 

Please be aware that the local leisure centre is about to undergo building works and therefore have 
requested that parents and carers refrain from using their carpark as a drop off or collection point. 
 

In the lead up to Christmas could I please gently remind parents and carers that false nails of any 
type contravene our uniform policy and thus are not allowed; thank you for your support with this 
matter. 
 

Best Wishes 

 

 
 

Miss Anna Cleckner  

Head of School 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=Z6mwNyBXfU63E6N__v6EjKm7RiFugP1PhPEZc2unUVVUQTZXNFdKRElGUzBZN01IUk5OMDZKNDE2Ui4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=Z6mwNyBXfU63E6N__v6EjKm7RiFugP1PhPEZc2unUVVUQTZXNFdKRElGUzBZN01IUk5OMDZKNDE2Ui4u

